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To:  Greeneville Employees 
From:  Human Resources 
Re:  Inclement Weather Plan for Friday   
Date: January 9, 2025 
 

Hello Team,  

We wanted to keep everyone informed about our current plan as we move into 
Friday morning.  

• Greeneville employees will report at their regularly scheduled time.  

• Leadership will continue to monitor the weather conditions and release 
employees early if road conditions are predicted to become hazardous.  

• We will continue to keep you informed regarding plans for Saturday.  

Your safety is very important to us.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 
reach out to your supervisor or a member of the HR team.  

 


